
Heathrow consultation

I attended the Heathrow consultation at Parliament this week. I renewed my
lobbying concerning excessive plane noise when the wind comes from the east
following changes to flight routes in 2014.

The airport said they would be consulting again about the noise issue later
this year and were working on ways of abating noise. They are looking into
steeper ascent and descent so planes are higher for longer and at whether
they should revert to the previous routes which did not produce such
concentrated noise for Wokingham. I asked them for a written statement for me
to share with constituents over how they will seek to mitigate the noise
problem.

http://www.government-world.com/heathrow-consultation/

